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Warning concerning the website www.fil-lux.com

The Commission de Surveillance du Secteur Financier (CSSF) warns the public of the website www.fil-lux.com where an entity offers investment services, 

including a so-called “Livret FIL”.

The CSSF informs the public that the website and the documents relating to the “Livret FIL” fraudulently use the name and address of the investment firm 

incorporated under Luxembourg law FIL (Luxembourg) S.A. which has been duly authorised in Luxembourg in accordance with the Law of 5 April 1993 on the 

financial sector and which has no link either with the website or the “Livret FIL” referred to in this warning.
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